
DoPPP participates in the curriculum review process 

The Department of Pharmaceutics and Pharmacy Practice recently participated in the curriculum 
review process at a week long meeting held at Maanzoni Lodge in Machakos County. 

The DoPPP was led by the chair, Dr Shital Maru and all thematic units within the department 
were ably represented. The meeting looked at both undergraduate and postgraduate curriculums 
in a bid to enrich the learning experience and to keep the School of Pharmacy as the leader of the 
pack in pharmacy training within the country and the East African region at large. 

 

http://pharmpractice.uonbi.ac.ke/node/831

